
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
The Department of Imaging Services at Royal Perth Hospital (RPH) welcomes Senior Registrars 
and Fellows ('Specialists-in-Training') from other countries to work and train with our local Senior 
Registrars and Provisional Fellows in our stimulating and challenging tertiary hospital environment. 
  
All doctors must be registered by the Medical Board of Australia (MBWA). There is a lot of 
relevant information about the registration process at these websites: 
  
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/Registration/Registration-Process.aspx  
  
http://www.medicalboard.gov.au/documents/default.aspx?record=WD10%2f105&dbid=AP&chksu
m=DLSG18De0W3lAl%2f6plg0tw%3d%3d  
  
http://www.medicalboard.gov.au/International-Medical-Graduates/Specialist-Pathway.aspx  
  
English proficiency is a requirement for any medical registration is Australia and an explanation for 
this can be found at the following website: 
  
http://www.medicalboard.gov.au/documents/default.aspx?record=WD10%2f103&dbid=AP&chksu
m=nrU04kzBXoRQUWoQD7jP2A%3d%3d  
   
  
While the Medical Board of Australia requirements for documentation are substantial, they are also 
readily achievable.  
 
Please read through all the paperwork.  I hope this information has been of assistance but please 
don’t hesitate to contact me if you require anything further.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


